
KENT	COUNTY	COUNCIL

SHOTTENDANE	ROAD,	MARGATE
(PROHIBITION	OF	DRIVING)​

THE	ROAD	TRAFFIC	REGULATION	ACT	1984
TEMPORARY	ORDER	2019

To	allow	gas	mains	replacement	works	to	be	carried	out,	Kent	County	Council	has
made	an	Order	to	temporarily	prohibit	through	traffic	on	sections	of	Shottendane
Road,	Margate.

Phased	closures	are	planned	from	Monday	4	November	2019,	with	estimated
completion	by	23	January	2020.		The	road	will	be	re-opened	over	the	Christmas
period.

Shottendane	Road	will	be	closed	in	sections	between	the	junction	with	High	Street
(Garlinge)	working	eastwards	to	the	junction	with	Manston	Road,	to	the	extent
indicated	at	any	time	by	signs	and	barriers	on	site.

The	alternative	route	for	all	through	traffic	is	via	Shottendane	Road,	B2050
Manston	Road	and	Manston	Road.

Local	access	to	the	remainder	of	Shottendane	Road	continues	from	either	direction
up	to	where	the	road	is	closed	at	any	time.

Due	to	the	nature	of	the	works,	it	will	not	be	possible	to	re-open	the	road	outside
the	working	hours.

There	is	a	chance	that	the	planned	dates	may	change,	and	updated	information
can	be	found	on	one.network	–	[Permit	XW056W116370493-03049	–	SGN	Gas],
with	any	changes	signposted	on	site	and	notified	locally.

	

	

	

Simon	Jones,	Director	of	Highways,	Transportation	and	Waste
Kent	County	Council,	County	Hall,	Maidstone,	ME14	1XQ


